PARKS MEETING

December 16, 2015

Marty called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m.

Members present: Marty Hura, Ashlee Hawkins, Giles Seith
Others: Mayor Clark

Absent: Don Buchert and Randy Weaver

Marty asked the Mayor to contact the ball teams, to see who would be using the fields. The
ponytail league uses the south field and Parks is considering moving that field to the north side.
Last year we only had one team using the north side and only for practice. Most of the teams
went to other leagues after to conflict within the association.

Ashlee brought up the talks about park improvements, we will look into available grants and
the DMRC is willing to raise funds to make enhancements. We need to make up a sample
survey form for our resident’s to answer. The sample questions is as follows:

What changes would you like to see at Mantua Village Park? (Examples- more basketball
courts, new playground equipment, splash park etc.)

What do you think of a dog park- east of the service garage?
What kind of updates to the pavilions?

Marty asked the Mayor what is going on with the split rail fence, he thought it was going to be
replaced/repaired. The Mayor said it was her understanding that the split rail that was
removed from the north side of the streets was going to be used to repair the broken pieces on
the south side and the trails. Mayor will check with Kate.

Also what is the status of the canoe turn around? The Mayor said that Kate had told her some

time ago it could be a winter project if the snow is not bad and once the bridge is open. The
Mayor will check with Kate.

Votion by Giles to adjourn at 7:05 all yeas




